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17
th

 November 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Choir at Petworth Fair 

The children have been busy rehearsing to sing at Petworth Fair on Saturday 19 November 

at 4.00pm in the Leconfield Hall in Petworth.   

Please bring your children upstairs in the Leconfield Hall at 3.45pm, to meet me so that 

they are ready to sing at 4.00pm and then stay and enjoy the singing until 4.15pm when your 

child may be taken home.  The children should wear their school uniform. 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Bernice Hayers 

Music Teacher 
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